
    

Edition 17 Week Ending  26th January  

 

Thursday 1st February–  
Linking project KS1-M6 Drama 

Group afternoon @ Coppice 
Monday 5th February-KS1 bus 

trip to Oldham 
Friday 9th February–  

Reception Class Assembly 
Friday 9th February– Finish for 

half term 
Monday 19th February– Back 

to school 
Thursday 1st March– World 

Book Day 
Monday 19th March–  

Reception, Y1, Y3, and Y5  
Parents Evening 

Wednesday 21st March– World 
Downs Syndrome Day-

gingerbread biscuit sock sale 
Friday 23rd March– Year 1 and 

2 Class Assembly 
Thursday 29th March– Easter 

Service 
Thursday 29th March– Finish 

for Easter 
 
 

Denshaw PTA 
 

 
The next meeting will be on 

Tuesday 20th  
February at  

6.00 pm 

 

 
 
 
 

Heidi Cook 
Kayne Sole 
Maddie Sole 

Neve Hamilton 
Lucas Lees 

Sadie Sladen 
Harvey Mould 
Scarlett Hilton 
Lily-Mae Gould 
Leo Bancroft 

Charles Simkin 
Matthew McCreesh 

Lilly Wilson 
Poppy Lees 

Isabelle Simpson 
Max Hamilton 

Romeo Fernandez 
Ella Roebuck 
Daniel Gorey 

Ava Richmond 

 

 

 
 

Parents will be notified when their 
child is a ‘star of the week’ and  

hopefully they will be able to come to 
church assembly to see them receive 

their certificate 

Leo Bancroft 
Ollie Howarth 
Neve Hamilton 
Scarlett Hilton 
D’arcy Hillan 

Edward Briggs 
Soraya Knight 

                                                                                                                             

The following children have been 
chosen for their good behaviour 

at lunchtimes this week:- 

Dexter Fernandez Booth 
Jaime Parsons 

Adam Nike 
Rocky Winterbottom 

Jack Parslow 
Isabelle Simpson 

To all children with a 
birthday this  half 

term 

Forest School 
Please send in warm clothes 

and wellies for Forest 
School year 1’s forest 

School is on Monday and 
Receptions on Tuesday. 

Reception 
Reminder that reading books 

are changed  
Mondays and Thursdays. 

Please ensure books are in 
school and signed. Thank 

you. 

Please Help Reception 
Reception are running very 

low on junk modelling  
Materials, donations of  
anything clean and safe 

would be greatly received.  
Mrs Keyl is asking for hand 
soap bottles to create an  
independent paint station. 

Smaller Bags 
Please could children try to bring smaller 

bags into school as some of them struggle to 
fit in their lockers as they are too big, thanks. 

Year 1 and 2 Bus Trip 
KS1 will be going on a bus trip 
to Oldham on 5th February, a 

letter will be sent out with more 
information soon. 

Volunteer-Friday 
Paula Parslow is ‘retiring’ 

from coffee duty on a Friday  
morning in church and we 

are looking for a new  
volunteer to take over. 

Please get in touch if you 
would like to volunteer. 

Thanks. 


